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Dear friends and supporters of the “Our Kids” Center, 

We wish you a Happy New Year! We are grateful for your kind support of the “Our Kids” 

Center! As a result of your generosity, we continue our work providing kids with the best 

services. Here is some news on what has been going on in the Center in December 

and January. 

 

LATEST NEWS 
 

 

CREATIVE NEEDLE WORKSHOP 

On Saturday, our Inclusion costume designer 

Varvara Karamushka held a special creative 

workshop for the children of our Center. Not 

only Varvara taught the kids how to sew, 

embroider and stitch, she also showed them 

how to reuse old clothes. Varvara practices 

textile recycling and she shared her experience 

how old clothes can become new ones. The 

children absolutely enjoyed the workshop.  

12.01.2019 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

GENERATION Z TRAINING ON FINANCIAL 

LITERACY 

On 24th of December, Natalia Maslova, 

director of the Center for the Development of 

Skills of the Future Man “Generation Z” held a 

special training session for the children of our 

Center.  The training’s main theme was financial 

literacy. Natalia told the children how to become 

a financial genius and how to generate ideas for 

their first start-ups. 

24.12.2018 

 

PROFESSIONAL MEDICAL CHECK-UP AT 

THE CENTER 

Several specialists of the clinic “Dobrobut” 

came to the Center to conduct individual 

medical examination of children. The social 

workers received comprehensive 

recommendations regarding the children’s 

medical and physical conditions. We look 

forward to further cooperation with the clinic, as 

there is nothing better than a healthy smile of a 

happy child. 

26.12.2018 

 

MOVIE NIGHT 

On December 26, our partners from the 

“Multiplex Sky Mall” cinema invited the children 

of the “Our Kids” Center to come and watch a 

movie “Aquaman”. The children absolutely loved 

the film. Moreover, we are delighted to start 

cooperation with the “Multiplex cinema” on 

professional training of orphans and children 

deprived of parental care and providing them 

with their first part-time jobs at the cinema. 

26.12.2018 

 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS AND CELEBRATION 

On December 22, we organized a New Year’s 

celebration at the Center. Our children 

performed several Christmas songs. The fest 

was supported by the charitable organization 

whose volunteers organized various workshops 

with games and dancing after the concert. The 

children received their presents and wishes for 

the upcoming 2019. 

22.12.2018 

From the children and the whole team at the “Our Kids” Center I am sending you our sincere best wishes. 

Warm regards,  

 

 

Barbara-Maria Monheim 


